WWNEPSSA
Bruce Faria – President

Christy Cooper – Vice President

Bob Marvel – Statistician

Scott Willem – Secretary & Treasurer

September 1, 2009
Dear Coaches & Athletic Directors,

I hope you all are having a great summer and are gearing up for the 2009 soccer season.  This year the coaches’ meeting will be on Sunday September 13, 2009 at Westminster School.

AGENDA:

9:45-10:00
REGISTRATION FOR COACHES

10:00-11:15
COACHES MEETING

· INTRODUCTION OF NEW OFFICERS

· INTRODUCTION OF REFEREE REP....RULE CHANGES AND AREAS OF FOCUS 

· INTRODUCTION OF AND INSTRUCTION ON NEW WEBSITE INCLUDING SCORE REPORTING

· EXCEPTIONS TO NCAA RULES

· DUES/MEMBERSHIPS

· PLAYER OF THE GAME SELECTIONS

· NEW BUSINESS (I.E. FINES FOR NOT REPORTING SCORES, ORGANIZATION OF THE POST-SEASON TOURNAMENT...WHO IS DOING THIS?)

11:15 

ADJOURN

11:20 

BRIEF MEETING OF THE CT PREP SCHOOL COACHES

If you cannot attend this meeting, be sure to contact one of the officers.   The “fines system” that we created will be in effect. Any school that fails to attend one of the two meetings will be fined $50.00 dollars.

The dues for this year are as follows:

-         WNEPSSA $ 40.00

-         CGSA $70.00

-         NEPSWSA $30.00

If you would like you may bring the dues to the meeting with you and give them to Scott Willem.  Additionally bring your game schedule to the meeting if you have not already emailed it to Bob Marvel. 
The new web site is www.wwnepssa.net please check it out before the meeting. Bob will be sending out passwords for coaches after the meeting so you can log in to enter your game scores so please make sure we have your correct emails thanks.
I would like to thank Christy, Bob, and Charlie for all they have done for WWNEPSSA and for helping me get settled in as President. I would also like to thank all of you in advance for your cooperation with everything.

Finally, I would like to thank the Westminster Athletic Director and the coaching staff for the use of the facilities and for the help with the arrangements. 

If you have anything you would like to discuss please feel free to call me at 

413-262-8422. I look forward to meeting each of you on the 13th of September.
                                                                                            Thanks

                                                                        

                                                                                             Bruce Faria

